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Acklin, Tim

From: Frank Schwarz <fwschwarz@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:25 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: To Planning Commission - Item #19

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Sirs,

I strongly support budget Item #19, lighting of the Goose Island tennis court complex as this is an essential capability
for the new tennis complex as it’s going to support many users so having the extended length of play hours that lighting
would provide would much better be able to be able to accommodate all the different users that will be using these
courts. Thank-you very much,

Frank Schwarz


